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2013 Arrives

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

The Board of Trustees extends best wishes for happiness, success, and
prosperity in this New Year of 2013 to ALL of our Members!

Stay tuned for the President's Letter with a complete recap of 2012 events
as well as details about this year's events.  We will be holding a full slate of
events including the Annual Membership Meeting, Colorado Aviation Week,
the Fall Training Symposium, and of course our 3rd Annual Charity Drive
and Members' Holiday Party.  

CDOT News   
Division of Aeronautics Needs Your Feedback!
   
The  CDOT Division of  Aeronautics  is  updating  its  statewide  economic
impact  study.   This  study impacts  ALL  airports  and airport  businesses
because it demonstrates the positive and significant impact of the aviation
industry on Colorado's economy.

Please take a few moments to complete and return the tenant survey if you
have not yet done so. The study is to be released in May 2013 so your
timely cooperation will benefit all of us in the industry.

The survey can also be completed online here

Questions?  Contact Barbara Fritsche at barb.fritsche@icfi.com  

Newsletter
We have also established regular  contact  with the DoA Communications
Department so that we now are able to provide access to their newsletter,
"Mountain  Wave  Newsletter."   Here  is  the  link  to  the  latest  edition: 
Mountain Wave  We will keep you notified of every issue.

Moving on   
Board members advance in careers   

Nathalie Drolet,  a former CABA Board of  Trustees member,  has joined
AirSprint, a fractional ownership operation in Vancouver. Nathalie assumes
the position of Director of Business Development.  
 
Nathalie was very instrumental in helping CABA develop and present many
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events during her tenure on the Board, and she also worked very hard to
help grow our organization. 
   
Further details and contact info at:  www.mycaba.org/MemberNews

Dan  Perrin,  another  former  Board  member,  has  taken  on  additional
responsibilities  at  WestStar  Aviation in Grand  Junction.  He  is  now  the
Technical Sales Manager for Learjet as well as Hawker.

Dan was extremely helpful in establishing CABA contacts and activities on
the Western Slope and we greatly appreciate his efforts.

We wish both Nathalie and Dan continued success in their careers! 

Legislative Action Committee
 
Your CABA Legislative Action Committee continues to make ambitious
plans:

To meet with CO Transportation Committee during legislative
session.
To meet with Colorado representatives in Washington DC to
promote CABA and our state-wide aviation interests. 
Aviation Day at the Colorado State Capitol to be held in April. 
Renewal of the Governor's Proclamation recognizing the value of
general aviation in conjunction with Colorado Aviation Week in July.

Help is always appreciated so if you are interested in participating on this
committee, please contact Chris Swathwood at cswathwood@mycaba.org 

Send your local concerns and issues to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Upcoming Events
 

iPad Takes Flight!  by Independence Aviation 
February 4, 9am - 4pm, Seminar and Showcase  Details at our website 
 

Recurrent International Procedures Training by Scott IPC 
February 4, Vail CO (EGE)  Details at our website
 

Flight Safety Training by Vortex 
Various Dates starting February 4  Details at our website
 

Aviation Day at the Capitol  
April 10 

Annual Membership Meeting
Keynote speaker and Board elections
April 10

For details and a complete list of Events Visit Our Website

Got News?
We'll post it on the "Member News" and "Colorado News" pages  
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These new pages on the website allow you to share your press releases,
event announcements, or other news with your colleagues in the Colorado
Aviation community. 

Send News to:
newsletter@mycaba.org 

Follow CABA in Social Media!
One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!
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